Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on October 29, 2015, the Board of Psychology issued an Order on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Traci Scherdell, Ph.D., and Christina M. Zafiris, Ph.D. The Notice of the Petition was published in Volume 41, No. 18, of the January 28, 2015, issue of the Florida Administrative Register. The Board reviewed the Petition at its meeting held on April 24, 2015. The Petitioner sought a declaratory statement as to whether Petitioner able to write consultation orders to practitioners of other disciplines and enter the request into the medical record. Based upon the facts set forth in the Petition, the Board answers this particular question in the affirmative.. A copy of the Order may be obtained by contacting: the Board of Psychology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255.
